
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 12/01/14 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• Hopefully you received a flyer about a great price for Seven Peaks Pass of All 

Passes.  Renewed passes are available for $19.99 and new passes for $29.99.  If 
you plan on buying a pass, please use the code of FORBES1 when you make your 
purchase so that $3.00/pass will be donated to help Forbes.  Thanks! 

• Book Fair Dates & Times: December 1st-3rd 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.  December 4th 
from 2:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m.  If anyone would like to volunteer, please contact Kate 
Chavez, our librarian.  You will receive a $5.00 credit to the book fair for 
volunteering.   

 

COMING UP 
• Thursday, December 18th: Christmas Sing.  Our students will be performing 1-2 

songs per grade level for our parents.  We will have a performance at 9:30 and a 
repeat performance at 1:15.  It will be magical.  Please come join us!  (In order to help 
us have sufficient seating available, we are requesting that the parents of a.m. 
students attend the 1:15 performance.  This will allow you to take home your 
students immediately following the performance.  The 9:30 performance may be 
best for the parents of p.m. students who will be getting dropped off to school 
just prior to that performance.)  Of course we understand work schedules and 
other concerns and are happy to welcome all of our parents at anytime.  We just 
thought a general plan would help us ensure we have the most seating available for 
you. 

• Christmas Break: Our last of school is Friday, December 19th.  Our first day back 
at school will be Monday, January 5th.   

 


